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To: Emily Silva

Furrow's

Dear Mrs. Silva,

I am writing to express my interest in the Leasing Consultant 
position at Furrow's. With [X years/months] of experience in the 
real estate industry, I am confident that I possess the necessary 
skills and qualities to excel in this role.

As a Leasing Consultant, I have had the opportunity to work with 
diverse clients and properties, enabling me to develop a strong 
understanding of the market and its trends. My keen eye for detail 
and negotiation skills have helped me consistently achieve high 
occupancy rates and secure long-term leases for my clients.

My biggest achievement as a Leasing Consultant has been 
successfully managing a portfolio of over 200 units, maintaining an 
average occupancy rate of 95% and handling all leasing processes 
from prospecting to lease signing. This has not only contributed 
significantly to the company's revenue but has also earned me 
recognition as the top-performing consultant in my team.

My attention to detail, excellent communication skills, and ability to 
build rapport with clients have been key factors in my success as a 
Leasing Consultant. I am also well-versed in using various leasing 
software, which has helped me streamline processes and increase 
efficiency.

At Furrow's, I am excited about the opportunity to utilize my 
experience and skills to contribute to your company's growth. 
I am confident that my strong work ethic, determination, and 
customer-centric approach make me a perfect fit for your team.

Thank you for considering my application. I look forward to the 
opportunity to discuss how I can add value to Furrow's as a Leasing 
Consultant.

Sincerely,

Bianca Brooks
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